
        The Dewing PAC invites you to decorate the trunk of your car, 
have kids wear Halloween costumes, and go trunk to trunk for candy 
and trinkets!! This is open to all Dewing families, but there is a limit of 
35 cars to be in the decorated car lot. 

       When: Friday, October 28th, in the Dewing School parking lot. 

                   Time: 6:30pm to 8:00pm (setup starts at 5:45pm) 

For more information, to reserve a spot for your decorated car, or to 
volunteer contact Monica Johnson at lfdewingpac@gmail.com or use 
sign up genius at:  

           www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C094FACAE2AABFA7-trunk1 


